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ALMA COLLEGE
August 8, 2016

Suzanne Getz Bates
Camp Greenwood
13564 MacClain Rd
Gowen, MI 49326

Dear Suzanne:

I was glad for the chance to visit with the Camp Greenwood Board last month, and I look
forward to continuing to explore prospects for a partnership between Camp Greenwood and
Alma College.

The longstanding ties between Camp Greenwood and Alma College will help us to build this
partnership. I have asked faculty colleagues to explore an initial pilot that would involve
engaging Alma students in our spring (May) term at Camp Greenwood. In addition, I think the
ideas we discussed regarding summer class/camp opportunities might well develop once we can
further establish the connection through a Spring Term class.

I hope that your summer has continued to go well, and I would welcome the opportunity to talk
with you about these and other opportunities for the summer of 2017.

Sincerely,

30 G,

Jeff Abernathy
President
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